
 

EASTER CLOSURE 2025 

 

The Westgate Practice will be closed on 

Friday 18th April and Monday 21st April for 

the Easter Bank Holidays.  

Please remember to check that you have 

enough of your medication to last you 

over these closure days. If you are 

ordering extra medication for any reason 

then please note this on your request 

slip 

Thank you 

Requested before 

10am 

Prescription Ready 

after 3pm on: 

Monday 14th April Wednesday 16th April 

 

Tuesday 15th April Thursday 17th April 

 

Wednesday 16th 

April  

Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Thursday 17th 

April 

Wednesday 23rd April 
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